Local Plan Review

The Planning Strategy Team
Stroud District Council
Ebley Mill

Stroud

GL5 4UB 14 January 2020

Dear Sirs
Re: Local Plan Review

I do not support the Council’s preferred strategy for meeting Stroud District’s future growth and development
Deeds,

It makes no sense to be planning to provide over 2000 more new homes than the minimum requirement. The
population growth forecast figures do not Support even the minimum,

The site is excellent farming land which Provides open space for lapwings and curlews, How do you justify
destroying this land?

The Wisloe site is not needed and a wanton destruction of ry i hieh- i )
planning principles. Stroud District Council

Yours faithfully Received

16 JAN 2020

Development Services




